
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

7th October 2022

 Dear all 

As Black History month begins, it was great to have a strong black female role-model begin our assembly this 

week. Shani has been researching people of colour that travelled on the SS Great Britain and has written a 

book about it called ‘Tying the Tides’. Black history is so important to our diverse school community and the 

children will be working on the following enquiries with their classes.  

Reception  - What stories are told around the world? 

Year 1 – How did a bus ride make history?  

Year 2 – How have black people contributed significantly to sport?  

Year 3 – How do you fight for Equality?  

Year 4 – Who has made significant changes in Bristol?  

Year 5 – Is Bristol built on slavery?  

Year 6 – What impact did the Windrush generation have?  

 

The introduction of PE clothes for the whole of PE days seems to have been popular with children and 

parents. Can I remind everyone that children need to wear school PE clothes. On that note, I have noticed 

several children not wearing black school shoes or blue jumpers. I am going to ask the teachers to talk to 

children not wearing uniform and they may need to wear spare clothes from lost property. You will find the 

uniform expectations on this newsletter.  

 

It has been great to see all the adults that have used the community room and I have heard so many positive 

comments. You will always find community courses and events on the newsletter. Please talk to Sarah 

Franke if you have any suggestions about 

how the room might be used for the 

benefit of the school community.  

 

Enjoy the weekend and time spent with 

family and friends.  

 

Mr Hawkins  





Click here for more 

information and to 

find out how the 

changes will affect 

you. 

Oasis Academy Temple Quarter is a new secondary school due to open in September 
2023 in temporary accommodation. If you are interested in a place at this school, 
you will need to apply separately to Bristol School Admissions (details on the next 

page) - you can apply for places with school admissions Oasis Academy.  
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* Open sessions for 
parents * 

Every Thursday 9-11am at 
Hannah More. 

Come along to our sessions 
to try out some new crafts 
and take home activities to 

do with your children. 
Creche available for 

preschool children and 
refreshments provided!  

CRAFT AND CHAT 



School Uniform 


